
Teachers, Nurses, and Child-Care Workers Have Had Enough 
The burnout crisis in pink-collar occupations puts everyone’s well-being at risk. 

The Atlantc, September27, 2022 

Keypoints: 

 The US has nearly 100,000 fewer child-care workers, a loss of 12% 

 

 During the pandemic, 40% of childcare centers shut down – one in ten closed 

permanently 

 

 A typical nanny or childcare worker makes $13.22 an hour, according to Bureau of Labor 

Statistics 

 

 The impossibility of finding reasonably priced childcare has contributed to some 330,000 

mothers dropping out of the workforce. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Business Before Hours – November 18th @7:30 AM at the Partnership for Children 

Giving Tuesday – November 29th 

Community Needs Assessment Report Release Breakfast Meeting – December 7th @7:30 AM 

at Randolph Senior Adults Center 

Asheboro Christmas Parade – December 2nd – Thank you Kiwanis for the gift to do a float! 


